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To:  Mark Berman, City Attorney  

From: Pete McGinnis, Fire Marshal   

Date:         07/12/2021 

Re:          Resolution Request  

 

The City of Pompano Beach has been presented with an opportunity to extend the Point of 

Distribution (POD) site for COVID-19 vaccinations at the Citi Center. Attached is a copy of 

the extended agreement with an effective date of August 1, 2021 through September 15, 2021.  

The only amendment to the agreement is the dates listed above.  All other items within the 

agreement will remain in place.   The owner has been very gracious in providing their 

property for no cost to the city in an effort to assist in combating the COVID-19 pandemic. 

We have worked with them in a collaborative manner to bring this agreement before the City 

Commission. We are hopeful that this agreement will be the bridge to a successful vaccination 

program conducting within Pompano Beach.  

 

I kindly request a Resolution for the City Commission to ratify the agreement signed by the 

Mayor on behalf of the City of Pompano Beach. This Resolution is requested to be added to 

the July 27, 2021 City Commission meeting agenda. 
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